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6 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Annwyl Rieni 

 

Mobile Phones and Smart Watches 

 

Until now, school has managed the few instances of children in Years 3 - 6 needing to bring in 

mobile phones; they have been kept in their teacher’s drawer until home time. 

 

However, this has now become unmanageable and is causing a range of concerning issues which can 

easily be avoided. 

 

From Monday 9 October, children will not be allowed to bring mobile phones or smart watches 

into school. 

 

If there is an occasion where parents feel it is essential that their child has access to a phone after 

school, parents can hand the phone in at the office.  The mobile phone will be kept in the office until 

your child collects it after school. 

 

Thank you for working with us to keep the number of mobile phones at the office to a minimum. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Yn gywir 

 

Mrs E Chennetier 

 

Headteacher 

Pennaeth 
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